
 

  

Measure 97 Endorsed by OPHA and How You Can Help 

The Oregon Public Health Association strongly supports Measure 97, which will have a lasting, positive 

impact on Oregon's health. Oregon ranks 50th in the nation -dead last- in corporate taxes, and the result is 

underfunded schools, hundreds of thousands of people without access to health care, and a public health 

system that doesn't have the resources to cover all Oregonians. 

Investments from Measure 97 will prevent disease, reduce disparities, and add years to the lives of 

Oregonians- especially in lower income families that suffer most from disinvestment in schools and services. 

How can you help? 

Go To: http://voteyeson97.org/ 

Where you can: 

Add your name to Measure 97's list of supporters. 

Encourage your friends and family to support Measure 97. 

Volunteer on the campaign.  
 

Go To: http://voteyeson97.org/ 

Be Well 

Tom Engle (Interim Newsletter until Kim returns) 

  

Oregon Public Health Association  

818 SW 3rd Ave. #1201 

Portland OR 97204 

503-719-5600  

www.oregonpublichealth.org 

Click here to learn more about OPHA membership and join today! 

Like us on Facebook and follow @ORPublicHealth twitter 
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